
RACE LEYS JUNIOR SCHOOL  

Barton Road, Bedworth, Warwickshire, CV12 8HG 

02476 490644   

admin2615@welearn365.com  

 

10th January 2023 

 

Dear Griffin Family, 

Scholars Program trip to the University of Bristol 

We are delighted to confirm that we have arranged a free trip for our griffins who will be involved in the 

upcoming scholars program. 

The Scholars Programme begins and ends with a visit to a competitive university. Experiencing the intellectual 

and physical environment of university is a key part of The Scholars Programme which will provide pupils with 

the opportunity to develop the knowledge, skills and ambition needed to be successful on the programme. On 

the day, pupils will get the opportunity to take part in the following activities: 

• Information, Advice and Guidance (IAG) 

• Study Skills Session 

• Lunch 

• Campus tour 

We will be travelling to and from the venue via minibus on Tuesday 17th January. Our griffins will leave 

school at approximately 7 am and return at around 6pm. A text will be sent when we are approximately 30 

minutes from school to confirm. Children will need to be collected by an adult upon our return to school.  

Please can you ensure that they have a drink, snack and packed lunch. Children will also need to wear school 

uniform. If your child is entitled to free school meals, a lunch will be provided for them. No spending money is 

required. Pupils should only bring a small bag as they will carry their belongings with them. 

Kindest Regards 

 

Sue-Ellen Lamb 

Head of School 

%----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Scholars Program trip to the University of Bristol 

Pupil’s name: ………………………………………………       Class: …………………. 

 I give permission for my child to attend the trip on 17.12.23 
 

Signed: …………………………………………………….         Date: …………………. 

 

 


